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Reading & Writing  
Welcome to our next unit of study, “Holidays and Celebrations.” We are beginning 
our seventh unit in the Benchmark Advance program. As with the previous units, I 
am providing activities you and your child can do together at home to build on the 
work we’re doing in class. In this unit, your child will read a variety of genres about 
holidays and celebrations around the world. For example, in the poem “Happy 
Birthday, USA,” students discover how we celebrate our nation’s birthday while in 
the informational text “The First Thanksgiving,” they contrast a modern-day 
Thanksgiving celebration with the first Thanksgiving. 
 
We looki forward to this fascinating unit, exploring the many different types of 
holidays honoring people and events. Your children will enjoy discovering the history 
behind familiar holidays they celebrate every year. 
 

Math  
In math this month we will be learning how to decompose numbers in more than 

one way (for example the number 5 can be a combination of 4 and 1 or 2 and 3). We 

will begin exploring the attributes of 2D and 3D shapes. We will explore the idea that 

shapes make up the world around us. We will also spend some time solving addition 

and subtraction word problems. All of these skills will help us build fluency in 

addition and subtraction facts within 5. 

 

Science & Social Studies 
In science we will be learning about how animals move. We will apply this 

knowledge and better understand how objects move. In social studies we will be 

learning about jobs and what is required to fulfill those jobs. We will also be learning about human and natural 

resources. We will understand what goods are, how they are produced and how they are acquired.  

 

We’re going to the Zoo! 
We will be going on a field trip to the Smithsonian National Zoo on Friday May 22. Be sure to look out for a letter 

and permission slip with all the information and details in your child’s blue folder. Parents! We will need 

chaperones for this field trip, if you are able to come with us on this trip, please let your child's teacher know. 

In order to chaperone you must have completed the required MCPS volunteer training before you can attend 

this field trip ​https://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/childabuseandneglect/#Volunteer​   We will not be able to 

take anyone with us, who has not completed this training. Thank you!  

https://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/childabuseandneglect/#Volunteer
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